
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors,  

 

Thank you all for your public service.  I recently read the zMOD document posted on the Fairfax 

County website and have serious concerns about how it will impact the environment and quality 

of life in my suburban community.  It is my opinion that zMOD deserves greater visibility and 

input from the citizens that will be impacted.  This is especially true considering the fact that the 

COVID-19 pandemic has caused major disruptions and distractions to your citizens.  I ask that 

the BOS give people more time to understand zMOD and not rush it through the approval 

process without proper public discourse. 

 

Please vote “NO” to zMOD on Tuesday (03/23). 

 

Sincerely, 

Melvin Laney 

 

PS: I kindly ask that you circulate this message to all Supervisors 

 

 


